
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ROADWORKS AND TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE ON 
NEWLINE ROAD, EAST SEAHAM 

 
Council is currently planning to conduct important road upgrade works along a section of 
Newline Road, East Seaham. The works are intended to rehabilitate the currently heavily 
deteriorated pavement, as well as provide safety improvements including; 
 

• Providing wider road lanes 
• Providing wider road shoulders 
• Installing guardrail to protect motorists from roadside hazards such as powerpoles 

 
These works will result in temporary closure of Newline Road, East Seaham from 1st 
March 2022 for an expected duration of 12 weeks (weather permitting) with road 
blocks installed at either end of the works. The extent of the road closure is marked in 
red on the map over the page. Access for school bus services will be maintained with no 
change to school bus schedules. Access for residents that live at the Northern end of the 
road closure will only be available from East Seaham Road and garbage collection service 
will remain unchanged. Detours will be in place to re-direct southbound vehicles onto 
Seaham Road, and re-direct northbound vehicles back towards Raymond Terrace and onto 
Seaham Road. 
 
Temporary closure of the road allows works to be conducted as safely and efficiently as 
possible. We understand that this project will have ramifications to your daily travel 
arrangements and your cooperation is very much appreciated. We look forward to providing 
you with  a safer road network over this section of Newline Road. 
 
Should you have any queries please contact our Customer Relations team on 4988 0255. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Greg Brogan 
 
Greg Brogan 
Project Manager – Civil Projects 
 
17th February 2022 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


